
Dear Stakeholder,

Follow-up email to request for support to ACP-2022-031 Northumbria Healthcare NHS
Foundation Trust feasibility flights within a Temporary Danger Area.

Firstly, we would like to thank those of you who have responded to our request for support
for our ACP application (ACP-2022-031). We greatly appreciate the time it has taken you to
review and comment.

Secondly, we would like to highlight to those who are yet to comment that our stakeholder
feedback for our proposal is scheduled to end this Friday, 4th November 2022. We would
kindly like to request for your formal feedback and support to allow us to include in our CAA
submission. Full proposal details can be found on the CAA Airspace Change Portal through
this link.

Thank you in advance for your engagement and any responses. If you would like to discuss in
more detail or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me and I will be happy
to arrange a video call with you to discuss in more detail.

Kind regards,
Louisa
Head of Aviation
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